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Good afternoon everyone!

This message is to notify you all that in order to ensure the safety of our students and staff and to create the
best possible learning environment in our new spaces, we will have to delay the start of the school year. The
new opening dates are…

9th Grade Orientation - September 3rd Half Day. 
First Day for all students - September 4th

We do not make this decision lightly, and understand that there is some anxiety in the school community
regarding how this will all work. The delay will allow us to extensively plan for as smooth an opening as
possible. Our staff returned from their summer break on Tuesday, and everyone has been hard at work
adjusting their plans, and thinking about ways to make new learning spaces as inviting and welcoming as we
can. Given the amount of collaboration and creativity from our staff thus far, we are going to have a great
opening! 

There will be much more information coming over the next week, and we will be scheduling an open house and
informational meeting for students and parents later next week as well. Please be on the lookout for that
information and let us know with any questions in the meantime!

Chris Young
Principal, NCUHS
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